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Think Outside the Box Office Jun 18 2019 As the digital revolution has
democratised film production, a new hybrid model of distribution is the way
independent filmmakers can take control of their own distribution. This
approach is not just DIY or Web-based - it combines the best techniques from
each distribution arena, old and new. In Think Outside the Box Office, Reiss
explains audience identification and targeting, negotiating split-rights
agreements, the new role of film festivals and more.
The Illustrated Dinosaur Movie Guide Sep 21 2019
The Sci-Fi Movie Guide Oct 27 2022 Once upon a time, science fiction was
only in the future. It was the stuff of drive-ins and cheap double-bills.
Then, with the ever-increasing rush of new, society-altering technologies,
science fiction pushed its way to the present, and it busted out of the
genre ghetto of science fiction and barged its way into the mainstream. What

used to be mere fantasy (trips to the moon? Wristwatch radios?
Supercomputers capable of learning?) are now everyday reality. Whether
nostalgic for the future or fast-forwarding to the present, The Sci-Fi Movie
Guide: The Universe of Film from Alien to Zardoz covers the broad and
widening range of science-fiction movies. From the trashy to the epic, from
the classics to today's blockbusters, this cinefile’s guidebook reviews
nearly 1,000 of the biggest, baddest, and brightest from every age and genre
of cinematic and TV science fiction. You’ll find more than just Star Wars,
Star Trek, and Transformers, with reviews on many overlooked and underappreciated gems and genres, such as ... • Monsters! Pacific Rim, Godzilla,
The Thing, Creature from the Black Lagoon • Superheroes: Thor, Iron Man, XMen, The Amazing Spider-man, Superman • Avant-garde masterpieces: Solaris,
2001, Brazil • and many, many more categories and movies!!
Leonard Maltin's Movie Guide May 10 2021
The Animated Movie Guide Sep 02 2020 Going beyond the box-office hits of
Disney and Dreamworks, this guide to every animated movie ever released in
the United States covers more than 300 films over the course of nearly 80
years of film history. Well-known films such as Finding Nemo and Shrek are
profiled and hundreds of other films, many of them rarely discussed, are
analyzed, compared, and catalogued. The origin of the genre and what it
takes to make a great animated feature are discussed, and the influence of
Japanese animation, computer graphics, and stop-motion puppet techniques are
brought into perspective. Every film analysis includes reviews, four-star
ratings, background information, plot synopses, accurate running times,
consumer tips, and MPAA ratings. Brief guides to made-for-TV movies, directto-video releases, foreign films that were never theatrically released in
the U.S., and live-action films with significant animation round out the
volume.
Leonard Maltin's Movie Guide Feb 19 2022 Previously published as Leonard
Maltin’s 2015 Movie Guide, this capstone edition includes a new Introduction
by the author. (Note: No new reviews have been added to this edition) Now
that streaming services like Netflix and Hulu can deliver thousands of
movies at the touch of a button, the only question is: What should I watch?
Summer blockbusters and independent sleepers; the masterworks of Alfred
Hitchcock, Billy Wilder, and Martin Scorsese; the timeless comedy of the
Marx Brothers and Woody Allen; animated classics from Walt Disney and Pixar;
the finest foreign films ever made. This capstone edition covers the modern
era while including all the great older films you can’t afford to miss—and
those you can—from box-office smashes to cult classics to forgotten gems to
forgettable bombs, listed alphabetically, and complete with all the
essential information you could ask for. With nearly 16,000 entries and more
than 13,000 DVD listings, Leonard Maltin's Movie Guide remains “head and
shoulders above the rest.” (The New York Times) Also included are a list of
mail-order and online sources for buying and renting DVDs and videos,
official motion picture code ratings from G to NC-17, and Leonard's list of
recommended films.
Reefer Movie Madness Apr 21 2022 The ultimate guide for bong-hitting movie
buffs, with over 420 entries—plus contributions from Snoop Dogg, Cheech &
Chong, Margaret Cho, and more. From the authors of Pot Culture, Reefer Movie
Madness is the most extensive guide ever to movies for and about stoners,

going well beyond Harold and Kumar and Pineapple Express. In addition to
entries on more than 420 films, there are contributions and Q&As from
actors, movie directors, musicians, and celebrities, including Jason Mraz,
comedian Andy Milonakis, Snoop Dogg, Doug Benson, and Cheech & Chong. Reefer
Movie Madness covers it all, from pot-fueled comedies and druggy dramas to
sci-fi flicks and 1960s artifacts to documentaries, musicals, and
blockbusters—including lots of photos, sidebars, and lists.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular American Romantic Drama Films Mar 08 2021
Deformed and Destructive Beings Mar 28 2020 Why are audiences drawn to
horror films? Previous answers to that question have included everything
from a need to experience fear to a hunger for psychotherapy. This critical
text proposes that the horror film’s primary purpose is to present monsters,
best understood as deformed and destructive beings. These monsters satisfy
the audience’s desire to know these beings, in particular those beings too
fantastic and dangerous to know in real life. The text illuminates many
aspects of the horror film genre, including epistemology, ethics,
evaluation, history, monster taxonomy, and filmmaking techniques.
Leonard Maltin's 2009 Movie Guide Jun 23 2022 Offers readers a
comprehensive reference to the world of film, including more than ten
thousand DVD titles, along with information on performers, ratings, running
times, plots, and helpful features.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular English-language Film Directors Jan 06 2021
Leonard Maltin's 2014 Movie Guide May 22 2022 Summer blockbusters and
independent sleepers; masterworks of Alfred Hitchcock, Billy Wilder, and
Martin Scorsese; the timeless comedy of the Marx Brothers and Buster Keaton;
animated classics from Walt Disney and Pixar; the finest foreign films ever
made. This 2014 edition covers the modern era, from 1965 to the present,
while including all the great older films you can’t afford to miss—and those
you can—from box-office smashes to cult classics to forgotten gems to
forgettable bombs, listed alphabetically, and complete with all the
essential information you could ask for. NEW Nearly 16,000 capsule movie
reviews, with more than 300 new entries NEW More than 25,000 DVD and video
listings NEW Up-to-date list of mail-order and online sources for buying and
renting DVDs and videos NEW Completely updated index of leading performers
MORE Official motion picture code ratings from G to NC-17 MORE Old and new
theatrical and video releases rated **** to BOMB MORE Exact running times—an
invaluable guide for recording and for discovering which movies have been
edited MORE Reviews of little-known sleepers, foreign films, rarities, and
classics AND Leonard’s all-new personal recommendations for movie lovers •
Date of release, running time, director, stars, MPAA ratings, color or blackand-white • Concise summary, capsule review, and four-star-to-BOMB rating
system • Precise information on films shot in widescreen format • Symbols
for DVDs, videos, and laserdiscs • Completely updated index of leading
actors • Up-to-date list of mail-order and online sources for buying and
renting DVDs and videos
Focus On: 100 Most Popular American Science Fiction Films Dec 25 2019
How To Train Your Dragon The Hidden World: Ultimate Movie Guide Dec 05 2020
Based on the billion dollar DreamWorks franchise, this is the ultimate guide
to How to Train Your Dragon. This definitive, official guide gives you the
lowdown on all of Toothless and Hiccup's adventures - from how they first

met to their biggest battles. Learn dragon myths, Viking legends and battle
stories in this bumper book of Berk. A must-have gift for any Dragons fans!
Look out for more How to Train Your Dragon: The Hidden World books: How to
Train Your Dragon: The Hidden World 1001 Stickers How to Train Your Dragon:
The Hidden World Dragon Gliders How to Train Your Dragon: The Hidden World
Glow in the Dark Sticker Book How to Train Your Dragon: The Hidden World The
Story of the Film How to Train Your Dragon Ultimate Movie Guide How to Train
Your Dragon is now a major DreamWorks franchise. How to Train Your Dragon
The Hidden World is scheduled for release in February 2019 and the TV series
Defenders of Berk can be seen on CBBC and Netflix.
Ponyville Confidential Feb 25 2020 Beloved by young girls around the world,
Hasbro’s My Little Pony franchise has been mired in controversy since its
debut in the early 1980s. Critics dismissed the cartoons as toy
advertisements, and derided their embrace of femininity. The 2010 debut of
the openly feminist My Little Pony: Friendship Is Magic renewed the
backlash, as its broad appeal challenged entrenched notions about gendered
entertainment. This first comprehensive study of My Little Pony explores the
history and cultural significance of the franchise through Season 5 of
Friendship Is Magic and the first three Equestria Girls films. The brand has
continued to be on the receiving end of a sexist double standard regarding
commercialism in children’s entertainment, while masculine cartoons such as
the Transformers have been spared similar criticism.
Jesse James and the Movies Jan 26 2020 This illustrated filmography
analyzes the plots and players of the more than forty motion pictures about
the legendary Missouri outlaw Jesse James (1847–1882), from the silent era
to the 21st century. Among the films and actors covered are Jesse James
(1939) with Tyrone Power, Kansas Raiders (1950) with Audie Murphy, The Great
Northfield Minnesota Raid (1972) with Robert Duvall, and The Assassination
of Jesse James by the Coward Robert Ford (2007) with Brad Pitt. Each
evaluation compares Hollywood’s version of history to the hard facts. A
brief biography of the outlaw provides an overview of his life and career.
Also examined are European films, made-for-television movies and continuing
TV series that have featured episodes involving Jesse James.
Leonard Maltin's 2015 Movie Guide Jan 18 2022 NEARLY 16,000 ENTRIES
INCLUDING 300+ NEW ENTRIES AND MORE THAN 13,000 DVD LISTINGS Summer
blockbusters and independent sleepers; masterworks of Alfred Hitchcock,
Billy Wilder, and Martin Scorsese; the timeless comedy of the Marx Brothers
and Buster Keaton; animated classics from Walt Disney and Pixar; the finest
foreign films ever made. This 2015 edition covers the modern era, from 1965
to the present, while including all the great older films you can’t afford
to miss—and those you can—from box-office smashes to cult classics to
forgotten gems to forgettable bombs, listed alphabetically, and complete
with all the essential information you could ask for. NEW: • Nearly 16,000
capsule movie reviews, with 300+ new entries • More than 25,000 DVD and
video listings • Up-to-date list of mail-order and online sources for buying
and renting DVDs and videos MORE: • Official motion picture code ratings
from G to NC-17 • Old and new theatrical and video releases rated **** to
BOMB • Exact running times—an invaluable guide for recording and for
discovering which movies have been edited • Reviews of little-known
sleepers, foreign films, rarities, and classics • Leonard’s personal list of

Must-See Movies • Date of release, running time, director, stars, MPAA
ratings, color or black and white • Concise summary, capsule review, and
four-star-to-BOMB rating system • Precise information on films shot in
widescreen format • Symbols for DVDs, videos, and laserdiscs • Completely
updated index of leading actors
The Lord of the Rings Official Movie Guide Nov 04 2020 An authorized
introduction to the forthcoming film trilogy includes production stills,
star and filmmaker biographies, and a behind-the-scenes examination of the
making of the Tolkien world.
Movie Maker Apr 28 2020 Presents a guide with detailed information on
making films, covering such topics as equipment, preproduction, location,
camera shots, sound, and editing, and discussing such film types as
comedies, travelogues, horror, wildlife, sports, and animation.
Leonard Maltin's 2013 Movie Guide Oct 15 2021 NEW More than 16,000 capsule
movie reviews, with more than 300 new entries NEW More than 13,000 DVD and
13,000 video listings NEW Up-to-date list of mail-order and online sources
for buying and renting DVDs and videos NEW Completely updated index of
leading performers MORE Official motion picture code ratings from G to NC-17
MORE Old and new theatrical and video releases rated **** to BOMB MORE Exact
running times—an invaluable guide for recording and for discovering which
movies have been edited MORE Reviews of little-known sleepers, foreign
films, rarities, and classics AND Leonard's personal list of fifty notable
debut features Summer blockbusters and independent sleepers; masterworks of
Alfred Hitchcock, Billy Wilder, and Martin Scorsese; the timeless comedy of
the Marx Brothers and Buster Keaton; animated classics from Walt Disney and
Pixar; the finest foreign films ever made. This 2013 edition covers the
modern era, from 1965 to the present, while including all the great older
films you can’t afford to miss—and those you can—from box-office smashes to
cult classics to forgotten gems to forgettable bombs, listed alphabetically,
and complete with all the essential information you could ask for. • Date of
release, running time, director, stars, MPAA ratings, color or black and
white • Concise summary, capsule review, and four-star-to-BOMB rating system
• Precise information on films shot in widescreen format • Symbols for DVD
s, videos, and laserdiscs • Completely updated index of leading actors • Upto-date list of mail-order and online sources for buying and renting DVDs
and videos
Evangelical Christians and Popular Culture Feb 07 2021 This set looks at
evangelical media and popular culture offerings, even delving into lesserknown forms of evangelical popular culture such as comic books, video games,
and theme parks. Contributions are from authors who specialize in fields as
diverse as history, theology, music, psychology, journalism, film and
television studies, advertising, and public relations.
Listening to Movies Jul 20 2019 Outlines the importance of music in movies,
giving examples of the relationship's history, some of the greatest triumphs
of music and film, and some of the people that have created the songs and
scores
Leonard Maltin's 2010 Movie Guide Aug 25 2022 The New York Timesbestselling
film guid E-updated and revised
A Research Guide to Film and Television Music in the United States Aug 21
2019 This volume addresses the difficulties scholars encounter when

conducting research on film and television music, providing a detailed
taxonomy of film music primary sources and explaining how to find and
interpret them. The authors tackle the problems of determining film score
authorship and working with recordings of film music. A bibliographic essay
summarizes the major works and trends in film music research and provides
clear pointers to the most important resources in the field.
American Film History Oct 23 2019 From the American underground film to the
blockbuster superhero, this authoritative collection of introductory and
specialized readings explores the core issues and developments in American
cinematic history during the second half of the twentieth-century through
the present day. Considers essential subjects that have shaped the American
film industry—from the impact of television and CGI to the rise of
independent and underground film; from the impact of the civil rights,
feminist and LGBT movements to that of 9/11. Features a student-friendly
structure dividing coverage into the periods 1960-1975, 1976-1990, and 1991
to the present day, each of which opens with an historical overview Brings
together a rich and varied selection of contributions by established film
scholars, combining broad historical, social, and political contexts with
detailed analysis of individual films, including Midnight Cowboy, Nashville,
Cat Ballou, Chicago, Back to the Future, Killer of Sheep, Daughters of the
Dust, Nothing But a Man, Ali, Easy Rider, The Conversation, The Texas Chain
Saw Massacre, Longtime Companion, The Matrix, The War Tapes, the Batman
films, and selected avant-garde and documentary films, among many others.
Additional online resources, such as sample syllabi, which include suggested
readings and filmographies, for both general and specialized courses, will
be available online. May be used alongside American Film History: Selected
Readings, Origins to 1960 to provide an authoritative study of American
cinema from its earliest days through the new millennium
Klaus Kinski, Beast of Cinema Aug 01 2020 With more than 130 films and a
career spanning four decades, Klaus Kinski (1926–1991) was one of the most
controversial actors of his generation. Known for his wild tantrums on set
and his legendary collaborations with auteur Werner Herzog—Aguirre, the
Wrath of God (1972), Nosferatu the Vampyre (1979)—Kinski’s intense
performances made him the darling of European arthouse and
exploitation/horror cinema. A genius in front of the camera, he was capable
of lighting up the most risible films. Yet behind his public persona lurked
a depraved man who took his art to the darkest extremes. This first ever
collection of essays focusing on Kinski examines his work in exploitation
and art house films and spaghetti westerns, along with his performances in
such cult classics as Doctor Zhivago (1965), Crawlspace (1986), Venus in
Furs (1965), The Great Silence (1968), Android (1982) and his only
directorial credit, Paganini (1989). More than 50 reviews of Kinski’s films
are included, along with exclusive interviews with filmmakers and actors who
worked with him.
It Dec 17 2021 Includes a selection from Sleeping beauties by Stephen and
Owen King after page 1157 (to be published in Sept. 2017).
Filmology Sep 14 2021 Sure, everybody loves the movies. But how much do
these movie enthusiasts really know about them? In this groundbreaking book,
noted film critic Chris Barsanti gives you the most entertaining crash
course in good film in a book--one movie a day. This is not just another

greatest-movies celebration. Pairing cinema's lesser-seen gems alongside
blockbusters, great early works from the pioneers of film alongside oftenoverlooked films from great directors, Barsanti unveils the movies that all
true cineastes must see--for everyone's viewing pleasure. Filmology: So you
can watch your way to an education in film!
Making Movies Jun 11 2021 The book videocam amateurs have been waiting for.
Filled with advice and anecdotes from top filmmakers, this definitive guide
explores the nuts and bolts of making a successful independent movie.
Photos.
Movies and Music: A Guide to Turning the Classic Movie Musical into an
Interactive Event Mar 20 2022 This guidebook offers tools to stimulate
memories and conversation through interactive viewing of classic movie
musicals. Whether you're a rehabilitation professional, classroom teacher,
or family looking to reminisce, Movies and Music provides a fun and engaging
activity for everyone. "As a professional educator with thirty-five years of
experience, I can say with confidence that this book is a must-have, not
only for those working in Ms. Yauch's capacity, but also for all educators!
The attachments one makes will drive interest as well as critical neuronal
connections of memory." -Christine Reif, M.Ed, Jensen Brain Institute
"Movies and Music combines traditional easy-to-use stimulus material with an
entertaining flair that keeps patient and therapist engaged while
progressing toward functional communication goals. I utilize this book as an
integral part of my clinical practice with rave reviews from those who
matter most-my patients." -Michael G. Shapiro, MA, CCC-SLP
Turner Classic Movies Presents Leonard Maltin's Classic Movie Guide Aug 13
2021 The definitive guide to classic films from one of America's most
trusted film critics Thanks to Netflix and cable television, classic films
are more accessible than ever. Now co-branded with Turner Classic Movies,
Leonard Maltin’s Classic Movie Guide covers films from Hollywood and around
the world, from the silent era through 1965, and from The Maltese Falcon to
Singin’ in the Rain and Godzilla, King of the Monsters! Thoroughly revised
and updated, and featuring expanded indexes, a list of Maltin’s personal
recommendations, and three hundred new entries—including many offbeat and
obscure films—this new edition is a must-have companion for every movie
lover.
America's Film Legacy May 30 2020 Collection of the five hundred films that
have been selected, to date, for preservation by the National Film
Preservation Board, and are thereby listed in the National Film Registry.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular 1990s Action Films Jun 30 2020
Count Dracula Goes to the Movies Apr 09 2021 First published in 1897, Bram
Stoker's Dracula has never been out of print. Yet most people are familiar
with the title character from the movies. Count Dracula is one of the mostfilmed literary characters in history--but has he (or Stoker's novel) ever
been filmed accurately? In its third edition, this study focuses on 18
adaptations of Dracula from 1922 to 2012, comparing them to the novel and to
each other. Fidelity to the novel does not always guarantee a good movie,
while some of the better films are among the more freely adapted. The
Universal and Hammer sequels are searched for traces of Stoker, along with
several other films that borrow from the novel. The author concludes with a
brief look at four latter-day projects that are best dismissed or viewed for

ironic laughs.
Leonard Maltin's Classic Movie Guide Jul 12 2021 The author of the annual
Leonard Maltin's Movie Guide presents a detailed overview of classic films,
with capsule reviews of more than seven thousand movies, along with a
complete listing of classic movies on DVD, a series of Top Ten lists, and a
star and director index. Original.
Leonard Maltin's Movie and Video Guide 1998 Sep 26 2022 With more than 300
new entries, 1,000 more videocassette and laser-disc listings, and an
enlarged index of leading performers and directors, the 1998 edition of this
perennial bestseller continues to be a "must" for every movie buff's
bookshelf. "Leonard Maltin's Movie & Video Guide" has long been acclaimed
because of its factual authority and sheer depth of information.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular American Teen Comedy Films Nov 23 2019
Ferris Bueller's Day Off Oct 03 2020 This title provides a study of the
American film 'Ferris Bueller's Day Off' (1986).
Leonard Maltin's 2005 Movie Guide Jul 24 2022 Now revised and updated for
2005, this #1 bestselling movie resource contains more than 18,000 entries,
including 13,000 video and 7,000 DVD listings. "Easily the most
comprehensive book of its kind anywhere."--"USA Today." Original.
It's Kind of a Funny Story Nov 16 2021 Like many ambitious New York City
teenagers, Craig Gilner sees entry into Manhattan's Executive PreProfessional High School as the ticket to his future. Determined to succeed
at life—which means getting into the right high school to get into the right
college to get the right job—Craig studies night and day to ace the entrance
exam, and does. That's when things start to get crazy. At his new school,
Craig realizes that he isn't brilliant compared to the other kids; he's just
average, and maybe not even that. He soon sees his once-perfect future
crumbling away.
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